
Faith, Knowledge, Stewardship 
“Everyone has something to give to society; no one is excluded from contributing to the good of all.”  

Pope Francis 
 

Congratulations 

 
Congratulations Colin Tichvon, St. Augustine Class of 2013. Colin completed a Capstone Project, graduation 
requirement for high schools in our diocese. Of 130 seniors, Colin was among 10 finalists to present his project at the 
St. Thomas Aquinas Scholarship Presentation. Colin received the top award! God bless you! 

 
Thank you! 

Thank you and congratulations to Mrs. Jaconette. Joan Jaconette has been with our school for three years. Joan 
moved on to a full-time position at the Diocesan Pastoral Center. We are grateful for all you have been to our students 
and wish you all the best.  
 
Thank you for the behind the scenes work done by Molly Zygadlo this year. She has translated every Monday Mailing 
to Spanish and we are very grateful! 

Quick reminders 
After school care payments are due today. 
 
We are seeing more families use the front parking lot to park and walk students in each morning. For the safety of your 
student/s and the safety of those arriving via bus or drop-off lane, please use the back parking lot when walking your 
students in. Thank you.  
 
We are hosting an Open House for interested families Thursday, 9-11am. Please invite any friends or relatives to come 
and tour our school. We would love to have them inquire, in hopes that they’ll join our school family. 
 

Coffee with the Principal 
You are invited to join the principal for coffee Wednesday, May 24, 8am in the teachers’ lounge. Ms. Zommers would 
like to share the good work done by a committee of teachers this year. Our school’s Code of Conduct has been revised 
to reflect our attention to becoming virtuous people. We are committed to partnering with our families to provide a 
healthy, happy and safe environment for our students. And going forward, our attention to behavior and communication 
with parents will be seen through the lens of the virtues. Come for coffee and an introduction to the revised Code of 
Conduct.  

Athletic physicals 

Hackett is offering sports physicals in their cafeteria on May 16, 6-8pm. The physical forms can be found on our 
website:   
http://images.pcmac.org/SiSFiles/Schools/MI/CatholicSchoolsKalamazoo/StAugustine/Uploads/Publications/Scan-04-
28-2017-1120.pdf 

 
HCP Summer Sport Camps 

Head to our website for more information on sport camps: 
http://www.stakzoo.org/?PageName=%27SchoolPublications&CategoryID=13302&SubCategoryID=38382&Publication
ID=111996 
 

Protecting Young Eyes 
Here’s one of the most helpful blogs written by Chris McKenna, presenter for Protecting Young Eyes. 
https://protectyoungeyes.com/whats-right-age-social-media/ Remember, if you missed his presentation to parents last 
week, he will be back to present again in September.  
 
 

St. Augustine Cathedral School, in partnership with parents and the Catholic Church, welcomes and shapes young 
people as they grow in faith, knowledge and stewardship. 

https://protectyoungeyes.com/whats-right-age-social-media/

